
 

 

 

From: Ministers Office <minister-drcd@corr.cloud.gov.ie>  

Sent: Monday 2 December 2024 15:07 

To: info <info@kilkennycoco.ie> 

Subject: DRCD-MO-01310-2024 

 

Ms. Mary J Mulholland  

Director of Services 

Kilkenny County Council 

County Hall 

 John Street 

Co. Kilkenny 

 

Our Ref: DRCD-MO-01310-2024 

Dear Ms. Mulholland, 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your email correspondence to Heather Humphreys T.D., Minister 

for Rural and Community Development. 

The matter is currently being examined in the Department and a further reply will issue to you as 

soon as possible.  

Please note this office has no record of receiving this letter previously.  

Yours sincerely, 

Éamonn Mc Cormack 

Éamonn Mc Cormack 

Programme Manager to Heather Humphreys T.D.  

Minister for Rural and Community Development  

—— 

An Roinn Forbartha, Tuaithe agus Pobail 

Department of Rural and Community Development 

  

Trinity Point, 10-11 Sráid Laighean Theas, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 EF85 

Trinity Point, 10-11 Leinster Street South, Dublin 2, D02 EF85 

—— 

e:  ministerdrcd@drcd.gov.ie 

     www.gov.ie/drcd 
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